
 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 
Donations Needed for Upgrades 

 The Elders and Deacons are asking for donations to renew the look in the sanctuary. 
If you would like to donate funds for this purpose, you can drop your checks into the 
collection box with the memo marked sanctuary fund. When they get the amount of funds 
they need for the project, they will do the upgrade. Thanks in advance for your help. 

  

Looking Ahead 

March 8– Will be our next WCS meeting. Hostesses for this meeting are Nancy Crawford 
and Diana Keller. Jan H will have devotions. Our project will be Easter Sunday  Sunrise 
Breakfast. 

  

March 27– We will be having a Fellowship Lunch after our worship service. We are 
asking that you bring a favorite dish to share with the group. 

  

May 14– Will be the tentative Junk-It Day. So if you have scrap that your garbage man 
will not take, get it together and the church will pick it up. 

  

Vacation Bible School 

 This year our vacation Bible School will start on June 6 and run through June 10  
from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. with our closing program being on Sunday, June 12th.  So mark 
your calendars. The theme this year is MONUMENTAL-Celebrating God’s Greatness. 

  We will need helpers again this year. We will be doing the stations like we did last 
year. So if you would like to be a part of it, see Jeremy Jones or Connie Allomong and they 
will get you plugged in.  We need people for snacks, teachers, craft helpers and more. 
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Challenge For You 
- Jeremy Jones 

 

Deuteronomy 6: 4 – 9 states “Hear, O Israel: The LORD our God, the LORD is one.   You shall love the LORD your God with all 
your heart and with all your soul and with all your might.  And these words that I command you today shall be on your 
heart.  You shall teach them diligently to your children, and shall talk of them when you sit in your house, and when you 
walk by the way, and when you lie down, and when you rise.  You shall bind them as a sign on your hand, and they shall 
be as frontlets between your eyes.  You shall write them on the doorposts of your house and on your gates.” 

This month I want to challenge us to pray how we can live these verses out.  Below are some guides to help you.   

Conversations Starters: 

 Who is God? 
 What is our purpose in life? 
 How have seen God move in my life today? 
 What did you learn from God’s Word today? 

Service: 

 Send a Card 
 Make a Treat 
 Donate Time to a local organization 
 Collect things for the Crisis Pregnancy Center 

Prayer: 

 Missionaries 
 Church  
 Family and Friends 
 People who have lost someone 
 People who are sick 

These are just a few ideas.  There are so many more.  I encourage you to pray about and sit down as a family and live out 
this very important Scripture. 

 


